

SUPPORT FOR LIFE THROUGH COMPASSION, PERSEVERANCE & RESPECT

Tuesday 3rd March 2020

Starfish Trip – Whitehouse Farm – Thursday 12th March

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are pleased to let you know that the children from Starfish Class will be visiting White House Farm as part of their current topic on Thursday 12th March. Further information on Whitehouse Farm can be found at https://www.whitehousefarmcentre.co.uk/

Please send you child to school in their beach school kit on Thursday 12th March i.e. school tracksuit, wellies, trainers, warm coats, thick socks, water bottle, hats, gloves and waterproofs. For children that usually have a school meal, a school packed lunch will be provided that day.

Please could all parents also make sure that school has up to date information on any allergies / medical needs. The children will be back to school in time for usual school pick up, clubs and wraparound.

Many thanks,

Melissa Gilroy School Administrator